
PLUM BOROUGH MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 
4555 NEW TEXAS ROAD 
PITTSBURGH, PA 15239 

PHONE: 412-793-7331    FAX: 412-798-9186 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Regulations imposed by the PA Department of Environmental Protection, relating to the Safe 
Drinking Water Act, the Plum Borough Municipal Authority, along with other water suppliers 
located within the Commonwealth will be required to notify their Customers in the event of an 
emergency situation affecting the quality or supply of water. In an effort to meet this 
requirement, we are kindly requesting that you please complete the form below and return it 
to the Authority. 
 
We request that you complete the information below and return it to us, indicating the 
telephone number that is the best way to contact you for this type of message. The information 
supplied will in no way be shared with anyone and will be used soley to notify you in the event 
of an emergency situation.  
 
We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
J. Howard Theis, Manager 
 
 
-------------Please Return This Portion With the Requested Information When Applying for Service------------ 

 

PLUM BOROUGH MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 
RAPID RESPONSE CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
Customer Name:    
 
Address:     
 
     
 
Email:     
 
Phone Number:    
 
 
-------------------------------------------------FOR OFFICE USE ONLY--------------------------------------------------- 
 
Account Number:  


